








John L. Koenig 

From: John L. Koenig [john@indigoventure.com]

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 3:31 PM

To: 'brookss@lincolntown.org'

Cc: 'Colin Smith'

Subject: Community Preservation Committee 2010-03
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10/27/2008

Susan: 
  
The Community Preservation Committee has received your proposal for funds for the Arborvitae Cemetery 
Rehabilitation.  We would greatly appreciate it if you would provide additional information as follows: 
  

1. How was the $97,650 amount determined?  
2. Who evaluated the damage to the wall?  
3. What would be the impact of not repairing the wall within the proposed time frame.  
4. Is this work that could be carried out, in whole or in part, by the town DPW?  
5. If not, who would do the work?  
6. How does the Historical Commission rate the priority of this project in the context of that Commission’s 

wish list and town needs generally?  
7. Does the project have support from other town bodies (i.e., Selectmen, etc.)?  
8. How does the Cemetery Commission rate this project in the scheme of town needs generally?  
9. Has there been any investigation into the availability of other funding sources for this work?  

  
The next meeting of the Community Preservation Committee will be held on October 28.  It would be great if 
you could get us your responses prior to that date.  If that is not possible, we will need your responses no later 
than November 7, which will give us time to circulate them to all members prior to our November 11 meeting.  
I would prefer responses by email for easier circulation to the entire committee.  If that is not possible, please 
mail your responses to me at home - 10 Meadowdam Road.  If you have any questions about these questions, 
please contact me directly (259-1880). 
  
Yours, 
 
John L. Koenig 
***** 
  



John L. Koenig 

From: Brooks, Susan [brookss@lincolntown.org]

Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 10:38 AM

To: john@indigoventure.com

Cc: Scheipers, Anita; dsh1965@comcast.net; mboyce@colonial.net; juliepugh@post.harvard.edu

Subject: Cemetery Commission's FY10 CPA application
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11/10/2008

John:  My apologies for not getting this to you sooner, but our office has been deluged by election activity this fall.  
The Cemetery Commission wishes to withdraw its pending CPA application in re the Arbor Vitae Cemetery.  Its 
expectation is that it will submit a comprehensive, and better detailed, restoration proposal for this cemetery in the 
following fiscal year. 
  
Susan F. Brooks 
Town Clerk 
Lincoln, Massachusetts 
781-259-2607 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


